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Ref: HS/12/82/BMW255-22091/NA/PC 
 

             For Immediate Release 
31 January 2022 

 
Church Street, Bawburgh – Emergency Closure for Bridge Repairs 

 
A routine inspection of TG10114 Church Street Bridge, Bawburgh has shown that the 
bridge needed to be closed as an emergency. It was found that the bridge had become 
significantly undermined and therefore unsafe to take vehicular loading. This means no 
vehicles can use this bridge currently due to the risk of collapse. 
 
The repair work will start as soon as possible. The road bridge will need to remain 
closed to vehicles until the repair work is completed. The bridge remains open to 
pedestrians only at this time.  
 
The brick arch road bridge is located on Church Street/ Bawburgh Road, Bawburgh. It 
crosses a small watercourse. It is located approx. 25m north from the junction with the 
B1108.  
 
Emergency work will be carried out by Norfolk County Councils bridges contractor 
Tarmac at an estimated cost of £35,000. 
 
The County Council thanks people for their patience while these essential bridge 
maintenance works are being carried out. 
 
For Further Information 
Navid Afshar, Bridge Team Manager on 0344 800 8020    
 
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, 
alternative format or in a different language please 
contact 0344 800 8020 and ask for Kath Walpole or 
textphone 0344 800 8011 and we will do our best to 
help. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks



	Bawburgh Church Street bridge repairs.pdf
	Church Street Bridge Diversion Map.pdf



